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NEW VBS FOR 2026 
C e l e b r at i n g  A m e r i c a  2 5 0

God needed not the United States to carry out His will; He simply blessed those 
who strove to abide by His Word. In celebration of this faithfulness and the United 
States of America’s 250th birthday, we are blessed to offer our new Vacation Bible 
School program: America’s Epic Adventure: The Miracle of Liberty.

For years there has been a tenacious effort to demean and discredit America’s 
founding. Where once the attack was to say America did not have a Christian 
heritage, today’s attack boldly declares America’s founding was Bible-based and is, 
therefore, the root cause of the nation’s problems. That founding, they argue, must 
be delegitimized, erased, and replaced with a new secular foundation.  

Meanwhile, something even greater is based on the Bible – the Church of 
Jesus Christ! Hence, the same attack against America’s founding also declares the 
Church must be delegitimized and removed from any influence upon the culture. 
Consequently, it is imperative the Church today understand that the attack upon 
America’s founding is inherently an attack upon the Church. Does your congregation 
know how to respond?

We invite you to welcome us in for either our new VBS or our program Our 
American Founding to explore how many sought freedom to worship and serve the 
Creator God and to train their children in the ways of the Lord. From Pilgrims to 
Presidents, we will examine the times when people succeeded and when they failed 
in abiding by God’s Word and how the Lord blessed in the establishment of this 
country. As President George Washington stated in his first inaugural address, “No 
People can be bound to acknowledge and adore the invisible hand, which conducts 
the Affairs of men more than the People of the United States. Every step, by which 
they have advanced to the character of an independent nation, seems to have been 
distinguished by some token of providential agency.”

July/August 2025 Newsletter

Contact us to schedule Ryan for your program!

All Church Program Vacation Bible School

Upcoming Schedule
Aug 9-10

Ryan at Standing Stone Bible Church
Gretna, NE

Aug 17-22
Matt at Creation Family Camp

Saskatchewan, Canada

Aug 17
Ryan at Hillside Christian Church

Marshfield, MO

Aug 29-31
Matt & Ryan at Oil Belt Family Camp

Flora, IL

Sept 7-10
Matt at Immanuel Baptist Church

Paris, TX

Sept 18-21
Matt at ICR Conference

First Baptist Church
Lafayette, LA

Sept 28-Oct 1
Ryan at Beecher Island Sunday School

Wray, CO

youtube.com/CTFMinistries
twitter.com @CTFNow

facebook.com/creationtruth

twitter.com @CTF_dinos

instagram.com
/creationtruthfoundation

Please visit our website
 or Social Media pages

for the latest event information.

TM

TM

TM



Genesis Week at Oil Belt Camp in Flora, IL Calvary Memorial Church in Gering, NE

Pine Lake Church of Christ in Sebring, OH

Lake Mount Church of Christ in 
New Waterford, OH

Layers of Faith Conference in Denver, CO

Layers of Faith Conference in Denver, CO

Summer 2025
Summer of 2025 is two-thirds finished. We have taught at 7 different camp weeks along with 

6 VBS programs. Ryan and I have had a busy summer for the Kingdom. Our travels have stretched 
from Ohio to Colorado and all points in between. We have taught in churches and connected with 
many supporters and friends. This summer, as usual, ministry has taken us away from family for 
periods, but there has been great returns for the sacrifice - more than forty-eight souls have been 
added to God’s eternal Kingdom and even more seeds planted with life-changing fruit produced, 
from the young to old.

Again and again we encounter students that are fired up with a passion for knowledge of the 
Word of God. As these students have found answers to questions or faith-challenging issues, they are better equipped to 
share their faith. This summer we have had the opportunity to reconnect with many students whom we taught at a younger 
age. Now they are in their teens or heading to college. Their testimonies of strengthened faith because of the mission God 
has called us to is more than rewarding.

It never gets old to meet grandparents, or even great-grandparents, during VBS that have lived their lives as followers of 
Christ yet have never seen the impact of Genesis to the Gospel. Just yesterday this happened with a grandmother who was 
overjoyed and appreciative of our teaching and message. Knowing more about dinosaurs Biblically allows for them to have 
new lines of communication with their cherished grandkids. Our ability to give these great warriors of the faith answers that 
can impact their families for eternity is priceless to us.

Please continue to lift us up in prayer as our summer is not over yet. As always, know that your support is making an 
impact for the Kingdom that we are eternally grateful for. If you are thinking about having us come next summer, don’t 
hesitate to contact us as summers fill quicker than the rest of the year. Summer has and will continue to be a crazy busy time 
for Kingdom work. Blessings.

Matt Miles President                         matt@creationtruth.com


